
WAAL General Meeting 10/03/22 
 

• President Andi Wolfe made announcements: 
Reminder that take-in for the Mill Run exhibition is Wednesday, 10/19/22, 11am -1pm. 
Bev Goldie is the judge. 
The Sunny Street Café is no longer accepting art for display. The Worthington Recreation 
Center is continuing to welcome artist’s work. Use the Venue feature on our website to 
reserve a time to display your work. (Note: We continue to need a Venue coordinator. ) 
Online critiques will start on the 4th Thursday of each month during the Fall and Winter 
months. Please submitted 1-2 images to Andi Wolfe no later that 5pm on the 
Wednesday before the event. 
December will be our holiday potluck and program. Quilter, Karen Snouffer will be our 
speaker. She is listed with the Ohio Arts Council. 

• Treasurer, Beth Veldey: 
• WAAL’s account balance as of 10/13/22 is $8,138.00 (Note: $ 1,023 of this sum is from 

membership and virtual gallery fees received from August -November.). Dues support 
technology, the meeting room rental, scholarships, and other organizational expenses.  
 

The speaker for today is a glass blower and visiting professor David King of the Ohio State 
University. 

 


